From: Laura Goldman

To: Mary Gourley
Subject: proposed parking regulations support
Date: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 8:58:29 AM

Members of Sebastopol City Council,

As owners of a long time business on Morris Street, we support the proposed changes to parking regulations in
commercial areas, and appreciate your continuing efforts to find workable solutions to Sebastopol’s challenging
issues. Thanks for all you do on behalf of our community.

John Parry and Laura Goldman
Solar Works _t Sebastopol





